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Dear Father Bob, 
 

With love, appreciation and deep thanks, we join in the celebration to honor your 
long journey of activism, 

Service to the world and the commitment to bring Peace and Beauty into the 
world. 

 
We are so happy to have you as our dear friend and Guardian Angel!! 

Con muchos abrazos y cariños, 
Dina, Verenice, Rosa del Carmen y Claudia 

 
The School of Art of Perquin, El Salvador (now “nesting” in Colombia) 

 

 


